From: chuck mancherian

Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 4:03 PM
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org>
Subject: 2502 Packard Street,

This project was built in violation of site plans approved by the neighborhood, the City planning
Commission, and the City Council. There should be no variances granted to this project. The developer
should be required to meet City regulations. | DO NOT approve of this variance. Charles mancherian,
1485 king george Blvd.



